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On March 2, 2016 at 8:10 PM, patrol officers of the Hudson Police Department 
responded to Wal Mart, located at 254 Lowell Road, for an altercation where a firearm 
was displayed.  The dispute may have stemmed from a road rage incident before the 
individuals entered the Wal Mart property.  Prior to the officers’ arrival, the suspect 
motor vehicle fled the area toward Lowell Road.  The firearm was not discharged and 
no one was injured.  
    
The suspect motor vehicle was described as a light blue or grey Jeep Cherokee or 
similar style displaying New Hampshire registration plates.  Additionally, witnesses 
stated that the suspect vehicle was “lifted,” had a row of LED lights in the front grill 
area, and a “smoke stack” type of exhaust which exits over the top of the vehicle.  The 
driver is described as a white male. 
 
The Hudson Police Department is asking for the public’s assistance in identifying the 
suspect motor vehicle.  Please contact the Hudson Police Department at (603) 886-6011, 
the Crime Line at (603) 594-1150 or police@hudsonpd.com. 
 


